
ESOL CLASSES 
Many of our parents have started to attend the ‘English for speak-

ers of another language’ (ESOL) classes run at St Michael at Bowes 

every Monday  afternoon. At the moment classes are full but we 

are hoping to run some more in the near future.  

VALENTINES DISCO 
Valentines Disco on Friday 9th February at St Michael at Bowes between 3.30 p.m. 

and 5.00 p.m. Letters will be going out shortly. Tickets are limited 

due to health and safety. Unless your child has purchased a ticket 

they will not be allowed entry.  

     If you are able to volunteer on the day any time between 2.30 p.m. 

and 5.00 p.m. please speak to the chair of the FOTSA or just give your 

name to the office. Your support would be really appreciated.  

FOTSA QUIZ NIGHT  
Doors open 7.00 pm, quiz starts at 7.30 pm—9.30 p.m.  

Following on from last year’s success FOTSA is hosting a 

Quiz night at St Michael at Bowes for parents and friends 

of the schools on Friday 26th January. We hope that many 

of you can come along and help to make the evening anoth-

er success!   

     Tickets, which include food (vegetarian options available) are £10 each and are 

available after school from the school offices.  Drinks will be available to purchase 

on the day. Please pay in cash (correct amount in an envelope only please) or by 

cheque made payable to Friends of Tottenhall School Association. If you would 

like to pay online, please contact fotsa.n13@gmail.co.uk to arrange. 

CORRECT UNIFORM 
Unfortunately, we need to remind parents and children of the correct school uniform 

as a few children are attending school incorrectly dressed. If you are unsure please 

check the website or ask at the school office. 

QUERIES OR JUST A CHAT 
A senior teacher or myself  are available at the beginning and end of most school days 

if you have any queries or just for a chat.  

     The beginning and end of the school day can be very busy. If you want to speak to 

any of us and we are not available please contact the school office and to make an  ap-

pointment to meet. We will make every effort to see you as soon as possible.  

LUNCH BOXES 
If your child brings a packed lunch to school please can you make sure 

their lunch box is regularly cleaned and clearly marked with their name 

and class.  
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